OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 22 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 1247 without my signature.

This bill would require professional fiduciary license applicants to complete at least one hour of
LGBTQ education prior to licensure and require all licensed professional fiduciaries to complete

at least one hour of LGBTQ continuing education every three years.

While I understand and support cultural competence, I do not believe the mandated continuing
education requirements of this bill are warranted.

Sincerely,
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Edmuhd G. Brown Jr.
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